X St.Bernard’s

LOVE

serves  Catholic Primary School, East Coburg

28th August 2025

Dear Parents,

| am writing to inform you that Mr lain Reed will be leaving our school at the end of this
term. lain’s last day at St Bernard’s will be Friday 19th September. After over 12 years at St
Bernard’s in a variety of roles, lain is moving to Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools
(MACS) to take up a position as an Education Officer in the Assessment, Curriculum and
Pedagogy area.

This is a wonderful opportunity for lain and one that he can use his

knowledge, experience and passion for student learning to support our entire system.

| know you join me in thanking lain for all he has contributed to our school. We also

congratulate him and wish him every success in his new role. Information about staffing

will be shared early in Term 4 once Ms Di Noto has started with us.

Yours sincerely,

Franca Fragomeni

Deputy Principal

www.stbernardscoburg.catholic.edu.au
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